


China has been clear: if America can invent it, they will try to steal it. And they are not the only 
foreign adversary willing use cyber-attacks to try to steal American intellectual property. Cyber­
attacks that are successful or disrupt essential research are a threat to our economic recovery and 
national security. One successful disruption or stolen IP from hackers affiliated with China or 
any other county will negatively impact our road to recovery. 

As discussions continue for a possible fourth stimulus bill, we ask that you consider including 
funding for cyber-security grants for American companies conducting CO VID-19 related 
research. The grant funding should prioritize smaller companies. It should also ensure that these 
companies coordinate their cyber-security improvements with the FBI and CISA. This funding 
will help ensure that our intellectual property is kept safe from foreign adversaries and protect 
national security. 

We want to commend the FBI and CISA for the work they are doing already. We are confident 
that the FBI, CISA and other federal agencies will continue to work collaboratively to protect 
American interests. 

We appreciate your prompt attention and consideration of this request. 

Thom Tillis 
United States Senator 

Sincerely, 

Richard Blumenthal 
United States Senator 




